
 

 

BRITISH MOUNTAINEERING COUNCIL  

Lakes Area meeting at Eagle & Child, Staveley  

Wednesday - 20th November 2019 

Food available from 7.00pm - Meeting at 7.30pm  

This meeting is both our annual AGM for the election of officers etc and General Meeting 

We have invited Stephen Trotter CEO Wildlife Trust to give a talk entitled:  

“What could the return of beavers do for Cumbria ?”    

Main issues to be discussed are: 

● BMC - update on the work and recommendations by the ODG ( Org’ development 
group)  Fiona Sanders.  

● Extending the influence of BMC lakes; LDNPA and Lake District Partnership 
● Access updates and news  -  James Bumby  -   
● Bolting at Tilberthwaite and Slate and Scout Scar 
● BMC Volunteer Awards  Fiona Sanders    
● BMC Lakesfest - 2020 

 

So please come along and have your say  ! 


